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English-language editing certificate 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 
This is to confirm that the manuscript by Asad Izziddin Dajani and Branko Popovic entitled “Essential 

phospholipids for nonalcoholic fatty liver disease associated with metabolic syndrome: a systematic 

review and network meta-analysis” was written by native-English language speakers at outline and 

first draft stage, with any subsequent revisions either made or edited by a native-English language 

speaker, all of whom are professional medical writers.  Their assistance is acknowledged in the 

Acknowledgements section, per Good Publication Practice Guidelines (version 3). 

 

Kind regards, 

Catherine Rees 

 


